
  
Grades 6-8 Announcements   

 

Good Morning Students and Staff!  Today is Tuesday, October 4, 2016   

 

  Lunch today will be Corn Dogs, Green Beans, Fruit, and Pudding 

 

 

1.   All Middle School Students:  The 1st quarter PBIS reward is a “Fall Ball” and is 

scheduled for Thursday, October 6th. This will be a full school day, however, we will 

run a 1:30 schedule and the dance will be held in the cafeteria from 1:30-3:00pm. 

Students must be passing all classes to be eligible to attend. For those who are eligible 

to attend and would like to purchase concession items, please bring money to do so. 

 

2.  The Macoupin County Anti-Meth Coalition is having their annual poster contest.  The 

contest is designed to raise awareness about healthy alternatives to drug use.  The 

phrase “the Drug Free Force is with me” must be used as a theme in the poster and it 

must be original art work. The posters are due to the office by October 28th.  For more 

information and for all the directions, please stop by the office for a flyer. 

 

3.   All MS Students:  if you are interested in being a member of the Yearbook Staff, please 

pick up a packet from the office or from Mrs. Allen.  All completed packets need to be 

turned in to Mrs. Allen by 3:00 on Friday, October 14th. 

 

4.   Science Club:  Reminder to you all that your fund raiser is due tomorrow! 

 

5.   Student council members: your next meeting will be Thursday, October 6. The meeting 

will begin promptly at 3:10 pm and attendance is required. The meeting will last 

approximately 1 hour so please make arrangements to be picked up. 

 

6.   Science Club Members:  To the officers – there is a meeting for you in Mrs. Creasey’s 

room on Tuesday, October 11th and to All Members, there is a meeting for you on 

Tuesday, October 25th in the cafeteria from 3-4. 

 

7.   All Staff:  this is a reminder from nurse Vanessa that there is a flu clinic today that will 

be in the teachers lounge. 

 

8.   Attention all middle school staff- there are still several spots that need to be filled for 

concession stand volunteers. Ms. Schuster will be sending out the link via email again 

today; please take the time to look it over and sign up to fill at least 1 spot. The sign up 

process is very simple, however, if you have any questions about how to sign up once 

the link is received, please ask Ms. Schuster, she will be glad to assist. Your help is 

greatly needed and greatly appreciated! 

 



9.   PBIS Message of the week:  Cafeteria.  While in the cafeteria, keep your hands and feet 

to yourself. Line up appropriately, wait your turn, and stay in your spot. Please use table 

manners, use an appropriate tone of voice, and always clean up after yourself. 

 
   

Could the following student please come to the office after the pledge:   

 
 

Happy Birthday to the following students.  Yesterday to Jaiden Prichard who is starting 

back with us today and Happy Birthday today to Blaze Drew.  Please stop by the office 

sometime today for a treat. 

 

 

Please join me for a moment of silence at the time (20).  Thank you.  Now please 

stand for the pledge (5).  I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of 

America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation, under God, indivisible, 

with Liberty and Justice for all.  

 

 

Thank You and have a great day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

  


